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BREAKDOWN OF NON-PERSONNEL resources at the chapter
and subprogram level in 2012


In response to a request from the delegations, the General Secretariat is pleased to provide the attached table showing the breakdown of non-personnel (objects 2-9) resources at the chapter and subprogram level in 2012 that appear in the Regular Fund Proposed Program-Budget. The total sum of these resources amounts to US$ 30,406,000.
http://scm.oas.org/pdfs/2011/CP27138E.pdf 
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